
From:  
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:10 PM 
To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: D01-19005 & D02-19023 Oneida Crescent 

Hello Godwin, 

Hope all is well with you. 

With respect to planning application at Oneida Crescent, I wish to object strongly to the 
development of these houses in this location. 

There are already 7 high-density condominiums on the small street of Oneida 
Crescent.  There is no adequate amount of lanes to accommodate for even a small 
increase in traffic, and road widening is clearly not an option. 

Construction workers will be searching for rare available parking space, and navigating 
through a small street with on-coming traffic and pedestrians, this will potentially 
increase the number of real accidents. 

Not to mention the car pollution and noise pollution that will be added to the existing 
pollution created by the development of Yonge Parc Condo. I cannot foresee the level 
of disruption it will bring to the community members, especially the children at Red 
Maple Public School, and how it will negatively impact our lives. 

Thank you for considering my objections in your ruling. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Venus 
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